
MEMORANDUM 

March 7, 2019 

To:  Members of the Subcommittee on Economic and Consumer Policy 

Fr:  Majority Staff 

Re: Hearing on “Examining the Public Health Risks of Carcinogens in Consumer 
Products” 

On Tuesday, March 12, 2019, at 10:00 a.m., in room 2154 of the Rayburn House 
Office Building, the Subcommittee will hold a hearing assessing health risks to consumers 
related to products containing talc, such as Johnson & Johnson’s baby powder.  

I. HEARING PURPOSE

The hearing will examine:  (1) the scientific evidence of health risks from long-term use
of consumer products containing talc; and (2) federal regulatory framework over consumer 
products.  

II. WITNESSES

Dr. Anne McTiernan, MD, PhD
Member
Fred Hutchinson Cancer Research Center

Scott Faber
Vice President of Government Affairs
Environmental Working Group

Marvin Salter
Son of Deceased Ovarian Cancer Patient

Staff contact:  William Cunningham at (202) 225-5051.


